
 

Restricted 

Dear IADI members, participants and secretariat, 

 

 I am writing to introduce myself on my appointment to the Deposit Insurance 

Corporation of Japan. It is my great pleasure to be appointed to the DICJ as an Executive 

Advisor to the Governor & Executive Director, Research and International Affairs Department 

on this July. 

Until then, I was the Director (head of the division) of Financial System Stabilization Division, 

Minister’ s Secretariat of the Ministry of Finance of Japan, that is in charge of DICJ issues in 

the MoF of Japan.  

 Also, since I joined the Ministry of Finance of Japan in 1996, I had some 

international work experience related to IOSCO, IFRS, EBRD and JBIC and JICA etc. in the 

MoF of Japan and in Financial Supervisory Agency of Japan (JFSA). Also, I have 

experienced financial supervision in JFSA for some years and supervising foreign securities 

companies in Japan, too.  

 I am very excited to work with you to better achieve IADI’s mission and objectives 

to strengthen deposit insurance systems worldwide and to contribute to the stability of 

financial system, supporting our Designated Representative for IADI and the Governor of the 

DICJ, Hidenori Mitsui. Please feel free to contact me if necessary and looking forward to 

meeting you in IADI meetings soon.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Kotaro Tanaka (Mr. ) 

Executive Advisor to the Governor & Executive Director, Research and International Affairs 

Department Deposit Insurance Corporation of Japan 

E-mail: kotaro-tanaka@dic.go.jp 

TEL   +81-(3)-6262-3073 

Postal Code 100－0004 Grand Cube building 13F 1-9-2 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku Tokyo 

JAPAN 


